
Dear USEK Alumni in UAE, 

Our Beirut is going through very tough times, we Lebanese abroad need to come together to help those 
in need living through this disaster!! 

USEK UAE committee is initiating a fund raising campaign to support “Solidarity Lebanon” to 
distribute more Food boxes to families affected by the devastating Beirut Explosion. 

"Solidarity" unifies Lebanese around the globe to bridge their efforts to support families in need. For the 
past 6 months, they distributed more than 60,000 box to over 10,000 families in need. 

If you wish to contribute, please DONATE online (www.solidarity.org.lb) or offline (accounts below) 

Any contribution can make a difference at this point; Thank you, stay safe!  
#SolidarityAmongLebanese #HelpBeirut #HelpLebanon #USEK #USEKALUMNI #Beirut #Lebanon 

For any clarification or to help you facilitate any donation from UAE or Lebanon, please contact USEK 
ALUMNI UAE COMMITTEE on: 

UAE: +971 52 902 5505 (Toni Massaad) | Lebanon: +961 3 396737 (Abdo Khoury) 
_________________________ 

Bank: Banque Libano-Francais - BLF 
Account name: Fondation Maronite dans le Monde - Solidarity 
LBP IBAN: LB35001000000015978383008422 
USD IBAN: LB98001000000015978383008840 
USD IBAN from outside Lebanon: LB64001000000015978383009840 
SWIFT: BLFSLBBX 
___________________________ 

 


